
ROOM 2040 

Dear Amon: 

AXTELL J. BYLES 

30 ROCKEFELLER PLAZA 

NEW YORK 

November 28, 1958 

Thanks for sending me a copy of 

prospectus of the Shady Oak route. 1 

Contrary to my custom the other 

evening I read a very interesting article in the 

current Saturday Evening Post which almost me.kes me 

feel that I know that man! 

With best regards, 

Mr. Amon G. Carter, Director 
American Airlines, I nc. 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Sincerely yours, 

I-~ h-,~ ') .I :' . 


